TERC director to talk about
state of the lake

Geoff Schladow, director of the UC Davis Tahoe
Environmental Research Center, will provide the annual state
of the lake lecture on July 26.

He will talk about the most important factors that affected
the health of Lake Tahoe last year. This is an opportunity to
learn about the most pressing issues for this year and the new
programs that are designed to address them.

Registration for this event is required. The program will
begin at 6pm, with refreshments and no-host bar from 5:30-6pm
at 291 Country Club Drive in Incline Village on the campus of
Sierra Nevada College.

Cost 1is $5.
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